
Richard Artz


From: Richard Artz


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 5:34 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Thank you


Craig,


I read with dismay that our NWS colleagues in Birmingham had been thrown under the bus by 'NOAA'.


THANK YOU for standing up for them.  And please send my regards to Louis as well.


Rick
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